
Mwanaidi S. Mshighwa, Vudee Dispensary, Tanzania

Mwanaidi Mshighwa, Medical Attendant, Vudee Dispensary, Tanzania, writes 
that “the early morning of July 12th, 2022, the day I cannot forget. It was a bad 
shocking day to me and the Vudee Dispensary Staff when a delegation … from 
the Ministry of Health closed down the Vudee Dispensary.”  Even as it closed 
there were patients in the wards that had to go home unattended.  Many were 
afraid it was the end of the dispensary but, Mwanaidi says, “God acts 
differently.  Global Health Ministries came fast like an American Fighter Jet, 
which came to rescue us!”  A grant from GHM empowered renovation of the 
dispensary, allowing it to reopen and serve surrounding communities with a 
better facility, adequate medical supplies and medicines.  Mwanaidi describes 
the closure of the dispensary as a big setback, not only for herself as she faced 
loss of her job, but for the Vudee Ward residents because the dispensary was 
their “nearby service provider.”  The turnaround is “a huge miracle!”

In addition to occasional grants, GHM shipping containers send medical 
supplies and equipment to small dispensaries and health outposts like Vudee, 
helping them remain viable and equipping them for their life-giving work.
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